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Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill is of great concern. Whilst monies are needed for works, 
selling off or extended leases do not encourage greater availability and openness of our precious 
parklands which under no circumstances should be reduced. The pandemic has emphasized the 
absolute necessity of preserving ALL our existing green space and parkland. I work as a bush 
regenerator, I use the parks, my grandchildren love exploring. We would be bereft at any 
destruction. Green space can not be re created once it has been built over. The population is 
growing and the need every increasing for outdoor space for our communities. Please make sure 
this Bill is fit for purpose with regard to the needs and amenity of communitie 


